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January 12, 2022 
 

Critical Updates 
 

Notice:  New Mexico (NM) Minimum Wage Increase 

Minimum wage is the lowest hourly payrate that businesses can legally pay their employees.  Minimum 

wages are set at the Federal, State and in some cases, by county level. 

  

Effective January 1, 2022, New Mexico’s state minimum wage increased to $11.50 per hour. This is the 

statewide minimum wage, but there may be a higher wage requirement in your area. Please work with your 

Support Broker/Consultant to update employee agreements as needed. Please have budgets and employee 

agreements submitted to reflect the minimum wage increase as soon as possible. 

  

Please see link for more information about minimum wage in your area:  

https://www.dws.state.nm.us/Minimum-Wage-Information 
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